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Children and families are at the heart of Marsden Community Primary School. The Inclusion Team 
extend a warm welcome to all our parents. We can provide confidential support and Early Help. To make 
an appointment ask at the school office or telephone the school on 01282 612769. 
 

Many families are currently suffering financial hardship due to Covid 19. If you are in need of food or 
essential items please contact us at school on 01282 612769 or by emailing 

support@marsden.lancs.sch.uk. Information remains confidential. 
 
In the event of complete Lockdown and school is closed to all children, support from our team can still 
be accessed by emailing support@marsden.lancs.sch.uk or via telephone on 07726519810 between 9am 
and 1pm. 
 
Support from the Inclusion Team 
 

 Help with referrals to external agencies eg Speech and Language, Paediatricians, Audiology, Child 
and Family Wellbeing, Food banks 

 Help with applications and appeals for Primary and Secondary schools 

 Confidential support for safeguarding concerns including Domestic Abuse 

 Signposting to Mental Health support 

 Liaise with the school nurse 

 Translation of medical letters and for making medical appointments 

 Welfare, financial or parenting advice 

 Help to contact your child’s class teacher 

 Support for your child if they have special needs 

 Applying for Free School Meals 

 Adult learning and ESOL classes, back to work support 

                 If you need to discuss specific Attendance related matters, please contact Mrs Arif. 
n.arif@marsden.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Useful telephone numbers 
Children’s Social Care- 03001236720 

Pendle Domestic Violence helpline- 01282 726000 
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